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07 May 2024

Ref No: F2023/00373

Dear Owners, Residents and Business Owners,

RE: 2023/24 ROAD PAVEMENT PROGRAM – COOGEE BAY ROAD, COOGEE 

FROM BROOK STREET TO ARDEN STREET

As part of our asset management planning program, the pavement along Coogee Bay 

Road between Brook Street and Arden Street is due to be reconstructed. This project 

will deliver a safer and smoother pavement all road users.

The road renewal project is scheduled to commence on 03 June 2024 and be 

undertaken on 4 separate nights until 12 June 2024. The project will predominantly 

be conducted during night hours to mitigate disruption to daytime activities. This 

scheduling aims to minimise inconvenience to businesses and residents during 

business operating hours.

During works, there will be temporary disruptions to traffic flow and parking 

availability along Coogee Bay Road. Council understands this may cause 

inconvenience, but every effort will be made to minimise impacts and complete the 

project with as little disruption as possible.

As a consequence of this project, there will be a diversion of the 370, 374 and 374X 

(city bound only) bus routes that operate along Coogee Bay Road. Notices will be 

placed at relevant bus stops. We advise residents and business owners to familiarise 

themselves with the diversion and plan their trips accordingly.

Regular updates on the progress of the project will be provided, including any 

significant changes to the timeline or unforeseen developments. Our priority is to 

ensure the safety and convenience of all residents, business owners, and visitors 

throughout the duration of this important infrastructure renewal project.

Your cooperation and understanding is greatly appreciated as we work to enhance the 

infrastructure in our community.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the road renewal project, please do 

not hesitate to contact Project Manager – James Mould on 02 9093 6729. 

Yours faithfully,

Joe Ingegneri

Manager Technical Services
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